
 
 

June 2017 
LICL e-blast - serving Nassau/Suffolk pro-life advocates.     
          LICL e-blast is additional information to Life News. 
  
Dear Defenders of Life:    
 

As the weather turns warm, (finally!) and we start to enjoy the pleasures of summer, let's not forget the thou-
sands of babies that are aborted daily, or their mothers who "choose" this act of violence.  Lest we become dis-
heartened, however, know that our visibility, witness and education on behalf of the unborn is making a differ-
ence!  Abortions have decreased by approximately 20% since 2004.  But our work is far from complete.  We 
need you to join us as we work to save lives! 

  

SATURDAY, JUNE 24, 2017, 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
PRO-LIFE APOLOGETICS TRAINING 

American Legion Hall, Islip. 
  

"Many people who oppose abortion are hesitant to do so publicly. The media has re-framed the issue of abor-
tion and made it one facet of a so-called 'war on women.' Since no one wants to go to war against half of the 
electorate, politicians might choose to say nothing about abortion....  Students are worried their friends 
or college professors will think they are some kind of fanatic who wants to impose their opposition to abortion 
on everyone else by making it illegal. And regular people are scared that if they mention the 'A-word' in mixed 
company it will ignite a shouting match with coworkers, friends, and even their family members.... The 
goal .... is to teach pro-life advocates how to talk about abortion in ways that inspire confidence in the truth of 
the pro-life position."   From the Introduction of "Persuasive Pro-Life" by Trent Horn  
  

Hear Trent Horn in person and learn how to be a more effective advocate for life! 
  

Trent presents the non-religious reasons to oppose abortion and how to graciously make the pro-life case. This 
presentation will help you be more comfortable in discussing abortion one-on-one with friends and family or 
in a class or social group. Bring a friend! Teens & young adults are encouraged to attend. No admission 
charge.  Light refreshments.  Sponsored by the LI Coalition for Life Educational Trust: 631-243-1435;  
info@PROLIFELI.org. Directions: 39 Nassau Ave.- behind Islip Town Hall, off NY 27A. Municipal parking 
east side of Town Hall. Walk through an adjacent parking lot to rear entrance of hall. 
  

--------------------------------- 
  

SATURDAY JULY 1, 2017, from 10:00 to 11:30AM 
PRE-INDEPENDENCE DAY FACE THE TRUTH PRO-LIFE EVENT 

Location: Manorville - LIE Exit 70S, County Rd. 111 
  

Amendment 1 of the U.S. Constitution: "Congress shall make no law...abridging ... the right of the peo-
ple peaceably to assemble..."  Educating through public outreach is not only a right of U.S. citizens, but for 
pro-lifers it is an important way to give witness to the truth and to stand up for the unalienable Right to Life of 
each person - including the right of the unborn to be born."  We stand with signs on the public sidewalk in a 
peaceful vigil. Signs provided (or bring your own). Rain or shine.  Pro-lifers are asked to participate as a visi-
ble sign against the status quo of legal abortion.  Sponsored by Long Island Coalition for Life:  
631-243-1435, info@prolifeLI.org. 

NOTE:  Time change:  Beginning in July our monthly General Meetings will begin at  
7:00 PM.  Please join us each month as we share what is going on in the pro-life community, edu-
cate our members, give legislative updates, etc. There is also a time for all members and guests to 
make any special announcements they may have!  Hope to see you soon! 
 

 

LICL General Meeting  
Monday, June 26 at 7:45 PM 

The next monthly General Meeting of the LI Coalition for Life will be at  the Joseph Barry K of C, 45 Heitz 
Place, Hicksville. Margaret Sanger is the person behind Planned Parenthood. We will be showing a short 
DVD, "Who is the Real Margaret Sanger?" This is part of the Culture of Life Studies from the American 
Life League.  

 For information call 631-243-1435. 
 Please join us!   ALL ARE WELCOME! 
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